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Owl Class—Netball Competition—Wednesday 15th  February (am) 
Owl Class will be taking part in a Netball Competition at Newton Aycliffe Leisure  
Centre on Wednesday 15th February.  They will be leaving school on Figgy Bus at 08.55 and will be back 
for school lunch.   
 
IMPORTANT—Please make sure that the Owl class children are at school for 8.45am on this day 

for a prompt departure. Thank you. 
The children will need outdoor trainers, their school PE kit, tracksuit bottoms and school jumper. 

Internet Safety Day 2023 

Internet Safety Day is fast approaching, and the children are busy doing work in school around 
this year’s theme, ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online’.  

The official date for Internet Safety Day is Tuesday, 7th February and you can find activities to do, 
and films to watch, at https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023.   

We would like to invite you to come into school on Friday, 10th February at 2.30 p.m. to undertake activities and games 
with the children and let them share what they have learnt.  The teachers will also be available to talk to should you wish 
extra guidance on any particular questions you may have about internet safety at home.  

If there is anything you can already think of, could you please let Miss Scanlon know via the school e-mail by Friday, 
3rd February 2023.     

Can we take this opportunity to remind parents and carers that further information about online safety and reporting con-
cerns can be found at the CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online Protection) https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-
Centre/ and NSPCC https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ websites.   

As always, we are here in school to offer further advice should you require it. 
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Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Owl Class  

Happy 11th Birthday 
to 

Chloe 
Happy 5th Birthday 

to  
Elliott 
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